
USPS OIG is Requesting Your Help 

 

The United States Postal Service Office of Inspector General (USPS OIG) is conducting 

a study on how the Postal Service handles vehicle accidents and is looking for input 

from rural letter carriers. The goal of the study is to assess the effectiveness of the 

USPS’ controls over reporting vehicle accidents. Specifically, the USPS OIG is looking 

for responses to these three questions: 

1. What concerns do you have regarding the Postal Service’s or your organization’s 

administration or management of vehicle accidents? 

2. How does your organization account for accidents that are not being reported 

timely? 

3. What changes would you make to improve the process of vehicle accident 

reporting? 

Rural letter carriers may respond anonymously and are welcome to add more insights 

to the questions. The link to the website is: 

How are Vehicle Accidents in Your Organization Being Reported to Management? | 

USPS Office of Inspector General (uspsoig.gov) 

To read the full article on the National Website, visit https://www.nrlca.org/News/1303 
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